
March 2, 2020

knoxweb
knoxville

Dear XXX

It is with great pleasure the Executive Board and C.O.P.E. Committee of the Boston Carmens
Union Local 589 of the Amalgamated Transit Union, AFL/CIO-CLC has voted to donate 23 to
your election committee.

The Carmens Union, who represent over 5,900 workers at the M.B.T.A. feels very fortunate to
have a friend of your stature in the Tester. Thank you for all you have done for the membership
of Boston Carmens Union. We look forward to working with you in the future, along with our
Legislative Agents TEst Agent.

Fraternally,

John Clancy
Recording Secretary
ATU Local 589

CC: J. Evers, President / Business Agent
Local 589 Recording Secretary


